
SEC Members have Payment Options 
 

The management team at SEC have spent the last several days and weeks learning 
about the coronavirus (COVID-19) and how it is impacting our world. 
 
SEC is taking prudent measures both to protect the health and safety of our staff, 
while continuing to best serve our Members during this evolving public health 
threat. 
 
We have one simple objective that guides us: Keeping our employees and 
Members safe. 
 
We encourage our Members to pay their electric bills online, by telephone, and 
through U.S. mail to minimize close contact (within about 6 feet) amongst one 
another. 
 
• Pay your bill by telephone at 575-835-0560 or 800-351-7575, Press Option #2 to 
make a payment. 
(you will need your Account # or the telephone number associated with your 
account to proceed) 
 
• Pay your bill online at https://billing.socorroelectric.com/oscp/ 
 
• Mail your payment in the return envelope you receive with your bill. 
 
• Make your payment at one of the convenient payment kiosks located at: 
• the Village offices in Magdalena 
• the Alamo Chapter House 
 

THANK YOU for your assistance and understanding. 
 

https://billing.socorroelectric.com/oscp/?fbclid=IwAR0Gc9xZhDwBFU1OzmjD8saeXuOKwKf4s_0Xxfwlt9detLbbjs_waBIflys

